THE CHURGH OF JESUS GHRIST OF LATTER-DAY SAINTS
OFFICE OF THE PRESIDENT
47 EAST SouTH TEMPLE STREET, SALT LAKE CITY, UTAH 84150-1200

October 30, 2018

Dr. Jonathan Roylance
823c Bluefield Ct.
Longmont, CO 80504

Dear Jonathan:

Thank you for your touching letter. It was kind of you to write and share
your tender feelings about your grandmother. Additionally, your sweet expression
of gratitude is very much appreciated.

While it has been about 90 years, I still remember dear Dora. It is obvious
that she was a woman of great faith and loyal devotion to the Savior, His church,
and her precious family. It makes me happy to know that she has and will continue
to bless so many with her wonderful example.

Jonathan, like your grandmother, it is apparent that you are a man of great
faith. You, your family, and many others will continue to benefit from the love
and service you so willingly give.

May our Heavenly Father’s choicest blessings continue to be with you,

RaeAnna, and your precious children in all that you do. Please accept my love and
best wishes always.

Cordially,

W%.M

Russell M. Nelson
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